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HENRY CHAPMAN 
Numismatist 

No. 333 SOUTH SIXTEENTH STREET 

PHILADELPHIA 

bell phone. PEN. 775- Doci*aber 26th, 1944 

Ur. Ohas. L. -orl^y 
Zb .dust Biird St ♦ * 
Kdw York H. Y. 

Dear Sir, 
Your let er of 22nd regarding an Egyptian bronze cat, received. The 

piece is in vexy fine condition and \se are asking ^^00 for it* 

. e also have other Greek and Bfeyptian it etas that may interest you 
and >*>uld sUtiLQst that it roi. ht be well if you would stop in and lot us show theca 
to you the next time you are in Philadelphia. Be also h;.vo some very nice Greek 
silver coins, t.e would appreciate it if you will drop us a card advisin us when 

you will call. 

Thanking you for the inquiry, we are, 
Your3 very truly. 
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January lath, 1946 

r. Charles L. Soriey, 
Zb S;.at c«5i\i. a«», 

Wow York iJiiv 28 

y rear x« iorlqy, 

Your letter caiae this aor.in av >.»e looked over the etook of Greek 

coins for the coin of Biuriuw £ «J do rot find one of the tyre *ou Bend a photo. o 
ara ruturn n: the photo herewith* 

corr, aa do not h »vc it. itb re&.rds >’e re. 
Yours v >ry truly. 
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October 26th, 194b 

;,!r. Chas. 1j. Horlqy 
26 iuat 8Ora St °, 
Hew York City 

My Dear r. -forley. 

Your letter wus uuly received and I apologize for not reply¬ 
ing sooner but have been very busy ana iiss Wright has been away due to illne.s. 

Regarding the Intaglio beg to Bay we are planning to go to ew York short¬ 
ly ana will take it with yott us so that you might see it. 

Sincerely, 


